
25 Years of Responding to Unmet  
Needs with the Highest Quality Care
Regina Health Center welcomed its first residents in May 1993, but the seeds of meeting 

unmet community needs were planted more than 166 years earlier when the Sisters of 

Charity of St. Augustine (CSA) came to Cleveland from France in 1851 to begin Catholic 

health care. They served as the city’s first public health nurses and opened its first  

hospital in 1852.

As the CSA Congregation grew, the Sisters continued to respond to unmet needs of the 

changing times. The Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine established hospitals, schools and 

dozens of health and social service programs in Ohio and South Carolina.

Mt. Augustine, which now houses Regina Health Center (RHC) and the Sisters of Charity 

Congregational offices, was built as the motherhouse for the CSA Congregation and opened  

in 1957. In the 1980s, the need to care for religious being discharged from hospitals was 

steadily increasing, which was becoming beyond the scope of most congregations to  

provide appropriate skilled care.

Laying the Foundation

Sister Rosemarie Robinson, CSA, delegate for religious, and the Conference 

of Religious Leadership (CORL) began discussing the health care needs of 

religious communities. CORL includes representatives of the congregations 

of religious men and women serving in the Diocese of Cleveland. They 

brought in the Catholic Health Association to study the needs of the 
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creating a more beautiful, comfortable  
home to celebrate 25 years

How would you feel if one of 
our esteemed Regina Health 
Center (RHC) residents 
told you, “Thank you for 
caring enough to make my 
home more beautiful and 

comfortable?” If you are like most people, you 
would probably feel elated that something you 
did had a deep impact on another in need.  

There are many benefits to being charitable, 
and according to an article in Psychology 
Today, there is a “warm glow” theory that holds 
that people like making their own decisions 
to give. Many derive pleasure from helping 
another. Other studies claim that philanthropic 
individuals live longer. Hmm, there might be 
something to this!

In 2018, you will have many opportunities to 
experience the “warm glow” as RHC continues 
planning to embark on a much-needed 
renovation project in conjunction with our 25th 
anniversary. The original motherhouse, Mt. 
Augustine, was built and furnished in 1956. 
While the building is structurally sound, and the 
expansive grounds remain beautiful, RHC needs 
a significant investment to modernize the rooms 
where residents live and rehabilitate, and where 
care is provided. Some furniture in the nursing 
care rooms dates to the original motherhouse. 
In addition, the personal and common living 
areas are in need of improvement.

Although final costs are not yet in, some of the 
renovations in the first phase include:

• �Update resident rooms with new beds, 
dressers, window treatments, lighting,  
flooring and fresh paint

• �Renovate the dining and common living  
areas with new tables, chairs, paint,  
lighting and flooring

• �Remodel the expanded rehabilitation room 
and add needed equipment

Because this is a large undertaking, we are 
taking our time to properly plan to ensure 
the best outcome with the least disruption to 
residents and staff. Replacing resident furniture 
in the skilled nursing area will be the first 
initiative as we continue to plan for the more 
complex renovations.

While we have been wise stewards of money to 
have a reserve fund that we can use to begin 
renovations, your 2018 gift is still important 
because it will ensure that we can repay our 
reserve fund and have funds available for the 
general operations of RHC.

Beyond the “warm glow” you can experience by 
making a gift in 2018, you can also participate 
in some of our special 25th anniversary year 
activities—particularly a gala anniversary event 
on September 8 (an invitation will go out as the 
date draws near).

Everyone here at Regina Health Center greatly 
appreciates you being with us for all or part 
of our first 25 years and looks forward to 
your continued loyalty as we celebrate this 
important milestone. We look to the next 25 
years of providing compassionate, exceptional 
care to those who need it most in a beautiful, 
comfortable home.

MARK C. YANTEK, LNHA   

Executive Director, Regina Health Center
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As a young adult, 

resident Dorothy 

Gordon really looked 

up to her older sister, 

Sister Elizabeth Schur, 

CSA (formerly Marie 

Bernard). “When I 

was young, I wanted 

to follow in Sr. Marie’s 

[Dorothy’s reference 

to her] footsteps in 

everything she did. Sr. Marie was the kindest sister 

that anyone could have,” explained Dorothy.

When Sr. Elizabeth came to live at Regina Health 

Center (RHC) in 2012, Dorothy visited often, 

participating in bible study and Mass with her 

sister. After a frightening driving experience in 2014, 

Dorothy decided it was time to move to RHC and be 

closer to her sister. Reunited, they were paired at the 

hip, sitting together for meals, attending Mass and 

bible study, and sharing their love of art with other 

residents through art classes. Dorothy and her sister 

spent two wonderful years together until Sr. Elizabeth 

passed away in 2017.

Although her sister is no longer by her side, Dorothy 

continues to enjoy her time at RHC. When her family 

is not visiting, Dorothy can be found just about 

anywhere but in her room. She enjoys “painting 

my face and never having a hair out of place,” as 

she describes her daily routine, before leaving her 

room to visit with friends throughout the building, 

walk all three floors daily for exercise, attend Mass 

daily in the RHC chapel and participate in arts and 

crafts programs. She also leads an art class, Art with 

Dorothy, the first Monday of every month and she 

enjoys resident outings to shop in the community.

Dorothy and her sister grew up in Akron, Ohio. She 

went on to study art at the Cleveland Institute of Art 

and then teach art for 25 years at all grade levels 

within the Akron Public Schools. She married her 

husband Walter at St. Bernard Catholic Church in 

Akron. They raised five children, who each attended 

school at St. Sebastian Parish in Akron, where the 

family also belonged to the parish.

After retiring, Dorothy joined St. Hilary Parish in 

Fairlawn, Ohio. She served as the driver for a group  

of girlfriends, picking them up and going to Mass 

every morning and sharing an occasional meal out 

with them. She also enjoyed arts and crafts in her 

spare time.

Dorothy has been at Regina Health Center for four 

years and said she values the faith-based atmosphere 

and dedicated staff. “Regina Health Center‘s residents 

and staff are wonderful and my home is safe and 

clean. I would recommend Regina Health Center to 

anyone in need of a great home,” she said. 
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Pictured with Regina 
Health Center resident 
Dorothy Gordon are  
(L to R) her sister Helen 
Shur, Sr. Elizabeth Shur, 
CSA, and her mother, 
Elizabeth Shur (Dorothy 
is on the far right).

resident spotlight

Continuing to Do What She Loves
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religious in the area. The study concluded 

that there should be a collaborative effort to 

provide long-term health care services for 

the aging religious in Northeast Ohio.

Having hospitals in the area and capacity at 

Mt. Augustine, the Sisters of Charity of St. 

Augustine responded by agreeing to convert 

part of the Motherhouse into a state-of-

the-art nursing facility to serve the aging 

religious.

On behalf of CORL, Sister Mildred Baker, 

IHM, visited all congregations to speak to 

sisters about their health care needs. At 

the same time, the Sisters of Charity of 

St. Augustine began evaluating the project 

to determine the feasibility of such a 

major ministry. With a team focused on 

fundraising, construction, staffing, clinical 

care and more, a detailed project plan was 

developed. The plan was presented to the 

Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine General 

Chapter and it was approved.

“The demand was there to develop RHC 

and there was a desire of religious 

congregations to participate,” said Sister 

Judith Ann Karam, CSA, congregational 

leader of the Sisters of Charity of St. 

Augustine. “From the beginning, it has 

been a truly collaborative process. We 

formed an inter-congregational advisory 

group, even to the point of asking for input 

on selecting paint colors. We also looked 

at what each day would be like at this 

new facility to respect the needs of each 

congregation and found ways to incorporate 

the individual order’s community life 

priorities.”

After a previous ministry role was 

completed, and she took on as CSA 

Council member, Sr. Judith Ann worked 

full-time with the team in developing and 

implementing plans for RHC. Sr. Mildred 

also came on board as part of the planning 

team. Sr. Judith Ann and Sr. Mildred 

returned to the participating congregations 

to share the vision for RHC, even with 

Bishop Anthony Pilla joining them on a 

couple of visits.

25 years of responding continued from page 1

Sister Judith Ann 
Karam, CSA, 

congregational 
leader of the Sisters 

of Charity of St. 
Augustine.

2003: Celebration of 
the 10th anniversary 
of RHC. (L to R)  
Sr. Miriam Erb, CSA;  
Richard and 
Rosemary Corcoran; 
Sr. Mary Dorothy 
Tecca, CSA; Sr. 
Mildred Baker, IHM
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Each member of the Inter-congregational 

group developed plans for their individual 

congregations around making decisions to 

participate and preparing for their members’ 

admission. These plans were then shared 

with the group. A group of physicians from 

Cleveland, Akron and Canton gave input into 

the clinical program of RHC and selection of a 

medical director.

As many as 22 orders within Northeast Ohio 

collaborated with the Sisters of Charity of St. 

Augustine to ensure that their aging religious 

would receive the highest caliber health care 

services, along with supportive programs that 

would keep them spiritually, mentally and 

socially engaged.

Welcoming the First Residents

After working hard to raise more than $7.5 

million to renovate and convert the facility, 

including more than $6 million from the Sisters 

of Charity Saint Ann Foundation, RHC opened 

its doors in 1993. The opening and energy of all 

involved made an impression on Sr. Judith Ann.

“�The anniversary is a celebration of all the people 

who have made RHC work and made it what it 

is today. RHC will continue to respond to new 

needs and I know the mission will continue 

where we can still provide the highest quality, 

God-centered care and service to residents. We 

celebrate the past and look forward to the future, 

and truly thank God for everyone who has been 

a part of the RHC community.” 

— Sister Judith Ann Karam, CSA

“I’ll never forget, the Sisters of St. Joseph had 

16 sisters come to RHC. They did a marvelous 

job preparing their sisters to live here, putting 

quilts from congregational members in each 

one of their rooms to make them feel at home 

and connected,” she said.

Twenty-five years later and RHC is still 

thriving. Sr. Judith Ann attributes that to 

the staff, congregations, families, volunteers 

and supporters. “The heart and hand of this 

ministry are the staff and volunteers. We know 

how our own sisters are cared for, and we know 

that everyone here is treated with such respect. 

RHC is a 5-star facility because everybody is a 

part of this ministry,” she added.

In discussing this milestone year and looking 

ahead to the future, Sr. Judith Ann returned 

to the collaborative effort that has remained 

strong for so many years:

May 16, 1993: Members of the participating communities 
displaying their community symbols before the dedication Mass
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Regina Health Center (RHC) continues to be blessed 

by generous supporters and friends. With help from 

nearly 900 individuals, corporations and foundations, 

we were able to raise $700,000 in 2017. Your gifts go 

toward the care of the aging religious, clergy and lay 

residents who count on your support. Here are just 

some of the ways your dollars helped last year:

• �General operating support—much needed as 

reimbursements from Medicaid do not cover the 

cost of resident health care

• Purchase of new beds for residents

• Much-needed expansion of the rehabilitation room 

• P�astoral care services for residents, families  

and staff 

• �Purchase of several patient lift devices and 

mattresses through the Holy-In-One auction

• �Training for nursing staff and other resident care 

staff to stay current on the latest and newest 

methods for care and therapy

• �A robust schedule of activities to keep residents 

entertained, engaged and connected to their  

friends and community members 

• Resident shopping trips and scenic drives

• �Special chair yoga sessions for residents on a bi-

weekly basis funded by a private donor; in 2018, 

chair yoga sessions are taking place weekly due to 

additional funding by a family foundation  

• �Weekly music enrichment sessions to engage 

residents in song and reminiscing, and another 

joyful opportunity to connect with fellow residents

ON BEHALF OF THE RESIDENTS, STAFF AND 

THE RHC BOARD OF DIRECTORS, PLEASE 

KNOW THAT YOU HAVE OUR DEEPEST 

GRATITUDE FOR YOUR SUPPORT. WE HAVE 

ALWAYS BEEN ABLE TO COUNT ON OUR 

LOYAL FRIENDS AS WE WORK TO PROVIDE 

HIGH-QUALITY HEALTH CARE FOR THE 

RESIDENTS WE SERVE. THROUGHOUT THE 

YEARS, HUNDREDS HAVE BENEFITED FROM 

YOUR GENEROSITY.

RHC continues to have a high percentage of filled 

beds, a testimonial to the great care provided by 

our celebrated care-giving team. We hope you will 

continue to include RHC in your annual giving plans. 

As you do your estate planning, may we suggest that 

you include Regina Health Center in your will or 

trust or as the beneficiary of an insurance policy or 

retirement plan. These types of gifts will continue 

to live beyond your lifetime and ensure that this 

ministry of the Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine will 

continue for many years to come. One close friend 

said, “If Regina Health Center didn’t exist, it would 

need to be created.”  We are already here. Let’s keep 

it going! And remember, you are in the daily prayers 

of our residents.



The donor listing on these pages represents Circle of Giving Society members of $100 or more who made gifts in 2017,  

as well as those whose continued support has accumulated to milestone levels.

LIFETIME BENEFACTORS
INDIVIDUAL ACCUMULATED GIVING  

$25,000+

Anonymous (1)
Margaret Berta*
Mary Jane and John G. Breen
Margaret Anne Brosnan*
Karen and George W. Daverio, Jr.
Florence M. Dinter Trust*
Ann Doran Walsh*
Patricia Droba
Cecilia A. Dzurec
Linnet and Robert J. Fritz
Frank L. Grdina*
Mary Ellen and John Grecol*
Ann Gullufio*
Jean G. Morgan Trust*
Mark A. Kadzielski
Kathleen C. and Charles J. Koch
Maryellen and Robert Kraus*
Drs. Elizabeth P. Macintyre  
   and Joseph A. Sopko
Agnes M. and Robert C. Maynard
Pamela Erb-Melville and David W. Melville
Katie M. and Raymond Murphy
Anne Marie and Sam Petros
Janet M. Pfeiffer*
Nancy A. Rego*
Marilyn and Thomas Rego
Agnes M. Seib*
Janet and Dr. Indu M. Sonpal
Barbara Soucek
Joseph G. Spagnuolo
M. Irene Starn*
Wenceslaus Vozobule*
Klara Weisenberger*
Eva and David C. Wilmot
Lynn and Mark J. Yanke

ORGANIZATION ACCUMULATED GIVING  
$50,000+

Anonymous (2)
Eva L. & Joseph M. Bruening Foundation
Catholic Charities
Congregation of the Blessed Sacrament
Congregation of St. Joseph
Dairymens
Diocese of Parma

Diocese of Youngstown
Dominican Sisters of Peace
Donley’s Inc.
Harold & Catherine Folk  
   Charitable Foundation
The GAR Foundation
H.C.S. Foundation
William H. Kilcawley Charitable Fund
Koch Foundation, Inc.
Lakehurst Foundation
Frank J. Lewis Foundation, Inc.
Arthur B. McBride, Sr. Family Foundation
John P. Murphy Foundation
National Religious Retirement Office
F. J. O’Neill Charitable Corporation
The M.G. O’Neil Foundation
W. O’Neil Foundation
Poor Clare Colletines
The Poor Clares of Perpetual Adoration
Raskob Foundation for Catholic Activities, Inc.
Charles E. & Mabel M. Ritchie  
   Memorial Foundation
Saint Ann Foundation
Sisters of Charity Foundation of Cleveland
Sisters of Charity Health System, Inc.
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine
The Sisters of Notre Dame
Sisters of The Incarnate Word
SOAR!
Summa Health System
Ursuline Sisters of Cleveland

REGINA SOCIETY
PLANNED GIFTS

Anonymous (2)
Fr. James M. Cassidy
Marie A. Christopher
Rita A. Burdick Covell
Anne and Dr. Robert M. Eiben*
Karen M. Frey
Ruth H. and Joseph G. Graskemper*
John and Drenda Heydel
Olga M. Horvath
Margaret F. Keehner*
Michael J. Mileca
Dorothy A. Motta

Pamela Shuman
Edward J. Spirko*
Lucille K. Ursem*
Wenceslaus Vozobule*
Klara Weisenberger*
Candy Young
Delores Young
Edward N. Zajac

INDIVIDUAL ACCUMULATED GIVING  

$10,000-24,999

Anonymous (2)
Lamarr and Dr. Karl S. Alfred*
Eileen and Richard M. Blair
Jean and Gerald M. Boldt
Louis Bontempo
Fr. Charles L. Byrider*
Janet and Martin Cinadr
Joan A. and Edward J.* Conrad, Jr.
Rita and Calvin G. Covell 
John K. Dieling*
Edward J. Doran*
Margaret D. and Dr. William J. Fayen
Sheila and Brian J. Flannery
Elizabeth M. Flemming
Eileen and John G. Gallagher
Theresa F. and Hubert J.* Golden
Lana J. Graber and John O’Patka
Kathleen A. and Philip J. Guban
Ann and John A.* Haag
Elsie N. and Frank Hefferle*
Drenda K. and John M. Heydel
Joanne and Lee C. Howley
John Hrobsky
Jo Ann and Eugene L. Kramer
Leonard A. Krysinski
Catherine and Paul Leimkuehler*
Lucille S. Licht*
Marie and August* LoPresti
Cynthia G. and Joseph C. Maurer
Michael J. Mileca
Patricia and Charles J. Nock
Nancy A. and Thomas M. O’Donnell*
Nacy A. Panzica
Most Reverend A. James Quinn*
Kathleen* and Peter G. Reibold
Rebecca C. and Kenneth A. Rocco
Beverly and Frank S. Sara

9*Deceased

Recognition levels are based on the receipted gift amounts.

THANK YOU 2017 DONORS



Virginia and Paul G. Schloemer
Barbara K. and Dudley P.* Sheffler
Denise M. Simeone
Georgeann and David A. Simia
Joseph Sopko, Sr.*
Helen F. Stokes*
Evelyn and John J.* Tominey
Linda and James Venner
Reverend Eileen F. Vizcaino
Irene A. and John J.* Waldron
Marie and John F. Wilhelmy, Jr.
Mary Helen and Bruce Wright
Robert J. Zavagno*

GRATEFUL HEARTS  
TRIBUTE SOCIETY
PERMANENT HONORS AND MEMORIALS 

$5,000+

In memory of Patrick J. Brosnan
In memory of Mary Barrett Brosnan
In memory of Margaret Anne Brosnan
In memory of Elizabeth Carraher
In memory of Sister Elaine Eggert, OP
In memory of Thomas J. Fleming
In memory of Donald A. Gedeon
In memory of Mary Ellen and John Grecol
In memory of Ruth Marian Raybuck
In memory of Lois Soss
In memory of Sister Siena Ward, OP

ANNUAL GIVING

CIRCLE OF ABUNDANT JOY
INDIVIDUALS $5,000+

Anonymous (1)
Ms. Elizabeth M. Fleming
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Fritz
Mrs. Lana J. Graber and Mr. John O’Patka
Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Koch
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond M. Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. C. W. Parke
Dr. Elizabeth P. Macintyre and  
    Dr. Joseph A. Sopko
Mr. and Mrs. David C. Wilmot
Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Yanke

FOUNDATIONS & ORGANIZATIONS $10,000+ 
Anonymous (1)
Congregation of St. Joseph
Frank J. Lewis Foundation, Inc.
Koch Foundation, Inc.
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine
Sisters of the Incarnate Word
The M.G. O’Neil Foundation
Ursuline Sisters of Cleveland

CIRCLE OF ABIDING LOVE
INDIVIDUALS $1,000-4,999

Anonymous (3)
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Berk
Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Blair
Mr. and Mrs. Calvin G. Covell 
Mr. David Comiono and Mrs. Jan Witt-Comiono
Mr. and Mrs. George W. Daverio, Jr.
Mr. Michael Didier
Miss Mary A. DiDonato*
Mr. and Mrs. Philip J. Dye
Mr. and Mrs. David Edmonds
Ms. Karen M. Frey
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Gallagher, Jr.
Mr. Douglas J. Ganim
Mr. and Mrs. Donald E. Ganim
Dr. and Mrs. Randolph M. Heinle
Mr. and Mrs. M. John Heydel
Mrs. Margaret Howley
Reverend Walter H. Jenne
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Kirk
Ms. Laura Mae Krebs
Mr. Leonard A. Krysinski
Most Reverend Richard G. Lennon
Mrs. Joan E. Marsh
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph C. Maurer
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Maynard
Mr. David W. Melville and  
   Mrs. Pamela M. Erb-Melville
Mr. Michael J. Mileca
Ms. Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo and  
   Mr. Charles K. Laszlo
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Orr
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Powers
Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. Rivera
Judge and Mrs. Kenneth A. Rocco
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Russell
Mr. and Mrs. Frank S. Sara
Mr. Gerald Schroer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Seeman
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Simia
Mr. Joseph G. Spagnuolo
Ms. Robin Stursa
Reverend Eileen F. Vizcaino
Mrs. Maria Volk
Mr. and Mrs. Frank A. Wagner
Mrs. Irene A. Waldron
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Welsh
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Wright
Mrs. Francina Yanak

FOUNDATIONS & ORGANIZATIONS $5,000-9,999

Clara Faber Foundation
Dominican Sisters of Peace
Donley’s Inc.
JAH Foundation
Northern Ohio Golf Charities Foundation, Inc.

Raskob Foundation for Catholic Activities, Inc.
The C. Walder Parke Family Foundation
The Lehner Family Foundation
The Samuel J. Frankino Charitable Foundation
The Venner Family Foundation

CIRCLE OF DEEP PEACE
INDIVIDUALS $500-999

Anonymous (1)
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Alberty
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Bergold
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald M. Boldt
Mr. Louis Bontempo
Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Breen
Mr. Alfred Bristo
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Brncick
Mrs. Carol S. Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Celedonia
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Cinadr
Mrs. Alfred B. Cinch
Mr. Edward Decker
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Economus
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Flannery
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gallucci, Jr.
Mr. James Hovan
Mr. Mark A. Kadzielski
Ms. Margaret A. Keenan
Mr. and Mrs. James D. Kraus
Mrs. Heidi LaRue
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Lipski
Reverend James G. Maloney
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Marchetta
Mr. and Mrs. John P. McGinty
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Milne
Ms. Virginia Murray
Mr. and Mrs. George J. Palko
Mr. Nacy A. Panzica
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Patton
Mrs. Angela M. Rawlins
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas A. Regula
Mr. Joe Rosalina
Ms. Elaine J. Rozic
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. Ruby
Ms. Susan Rudin
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne D. Schmidt
Mr. Andrew J. Schrader
Mr. and Mrs. Russell L. Simeone
Ms. Denise M. Simeone
Mr. and Mrs. Terry D. Stilla
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce T. Swartz
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley F. Szwed
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Szy
Mr. William P. Waldron
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Walton
Mr. Richard P. Wancho
Mr. and Mrs. Louis W. Yingling
Mrs. Delores Young and Ms. Candy Young
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FOUNDATIONS & ORGANIZATIONS $1,000-4,999

Absolute Pharmacy, Inc.
Akron Tractor & Equipment, Inc.
Arthur B. McBride, Sr. Family Foundation
Buckeye Corrugated Inc.
Cascade Auto Group
Catholic Charities
Cavanagh Hoyt & Associates LLC
Charles E. & Mabel M. Ritchie  
   Memorial Foundation
House of LaRose
J.W. Didado Electric, Inc.
John Milton Costello Foundation
Kenneth L. Calhoun Charitable Trust
KeyBank
Knights of Columbus Council 13517
Lubrizol Corporation
M&M Management & Consulting, Inc.
Maloney & Novotny
Musca Family Charitable Fund
Poor Clare Colletines
S.A. Comunale Co. Inc.
St. Michael’s the Archangel Catholic Church  
   Charity Fund
Welty Family Foundation
Zenith Systems, LLC

CIRCLE OF UNFAILING HOPE
INDIVIDUALS $300-499

Reverend Arthur Bacher
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald E. Bates
Mr. and Mrs. Donald A. Bay
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Bogdan
Mr. and Mrs. Carl J. Eging
Reverend Thomas C. Gilles
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Haag
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Hudacko
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Hughes
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Kaforey
Mr. and Mrs. Dale A. Kaprosy
Reverend William D. Karg
Mr. Edward Lukacevic
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Mahl
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Matejka
Mr. and Mrs. Wade Maupin
Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Mayer
Ms. Jean Metzger
Ms. Jo-Ann Moritz
Mr. Alan L. Mosinski
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Pisarski
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Pisarski
Dr. and Mrs. Indu M. Sonpal
Mr. William B. Stiller
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph N. Tenik
Mr. and Mrs. James K. Valus
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Veres
Mr. Tyler Wallace
Dr. Sally Wilson

Ms. Angela Zaccardelli

FOUNDATIONS & ORGANIZATIONS $600-999

Ancient Order of Hibernians Medina
Carmel of the Holy Family
Mainspring Solutions
River Valley Paper LLC
Senior TV
Sisters of Charity of Cincinnati
Sports & Shirts
Total Benefits Advisors

CIRCLE OF GENTLE COMPASSION
INDIVIDUALS $100-299

Anonymous (13)
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Adams
Mr. Christopher Alvarado
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Anderson
Mr. Charles R. Andracchio
Dr. Steven J. Aron Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne F. Asmus
Mr. George F. Bailey, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Baran
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce R. Barrett
Ms. Mary Barron
Mr. and Mrs. Chester Bartosik
Dr. and Mrs. John A. Bastulli
Mrs. Linda Jurlina Baznik
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bena
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Bernar
Mr. Gerald G. Bernar, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard J. Blaha
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Bohan
Mr. David Boldt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bongorno
Ms. Jacquelyn A. Brown
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Buckley
Mr. Zach Budinscak
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cantwell
Mr. Michael Caprez
Mr. Ben Carlozzo
Mrs. Evelyn R. Carroll
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip J. Catanzaro
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Charton
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew D. Chatterton
Drs. Richard and Dolores Christie
Mrs. Marie A. Christopher
Mrs. Felicia Ciccone
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cinadr
Mr. David R. Cinadr
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald P. Coakley
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Connelly
Ms. Antoinette Conte
The Honorable Colleen C. Cooney  
   and Mr. John Cooney
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas H. Craft
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Crane
Ms. Wendy Crist

Mr. and Mrs. Dominic Cugini
Mr. Bill Dabb
Mr. and Mrs. John R. D’Agati
Mr. Andre Dario
Ms. Carole A. Delzeith
Mrs. Delann Dempsey
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Demsey
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Denney
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Derrick
Mr. and Mrs. Victor DiGeronimo
Dr. and Mrs. Louis D’Isidori
Mr. and Mrs. Robert P. Dominak
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Droughton
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy H. Duncan
Mrs. Cecilia A. Dzurec
Mrs. John P. Ellison
Mr. and Mrs. Gary A. Elton
Dr. and Mrs. Ernest R. Estep
Mr. and Mrs. Dale F. Fashinpaur
Mr. and Mrs. Larry E. Faulhaber
Mr. and Mrs. Myron Fedeckyj
Mrs. Laura L. Fegan
Mr. and Mrs. Michael B. Ferris
Ms. Mary Ann Fischer
Mr. and Mrs. Robert FitzGerald
Mr. Mitch Flemming
Reverend S. Michael Franz
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas E. Fries
Dr. and Mrs. Reginald Friesen
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald E. Fuerst
Ms. Karen A. Funtek
Mr. Michael Gabrail
Ms. Marjorie A. Galloway
Ms. Gail M. Gardner
Mr. Charles J. Garven
Mr. and Mrs. George Gates
Mr. and Mrs. David J. Gauntner
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Geiger
Ms. Rose Giangiobbe
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gilchrist
Ms. Rita Gillombardo
Mr. Wilmer Gilmore
Mr. James Glowacki
Reverend Richard A. Gonser
Mr. Rick Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Gorris
Mr. and Mrs. David Krau
Mr. and Mrs. Brian M. Graziano
Mr. David Greenfelder
Mr. and Mrs. Fred G. Griech
Mr. Robert H. Gries
Ms. Luda Grossman
Mr. and Mrs. James E. Gulick
Mr. and Mrs. Donald D. Haines
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Hart
Ms. Patricia A. Haschak
Ms. Joyce Haynes
Mr. and Mrs. Max R. Healey
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Ms. Gloria Hejl
Ms. Robin Herrington-Bowen
Ms. Elizabeth J. Hickle
Mr. and Mrs. Fausto G. Hidalgo
Dr. and Mrs. Terrence Hogan
Mr. and Mrs. Josh Holden
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Homan
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard A. Honacki
Mr. and Mrs. Damon Howard
Ms. Kathleen A. Hronek
Mr. Joseph W. Hudak
Ms. Mary Sue Hudec
Mrs. Anne M. Hughes
Mr. Christopher Hughes
Dr. Mary Ellen Hunt
Mr. and Mrs. Regis Jackson
Reverend Robert H. Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Janack
Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Jankura, Jr.
Ms. Josephine Jendrisak
Reverend Lawrence Jurcak
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Kadlec
Louise J. Keating, MD
Mr. Belo Kellam
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. John Klee
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Knotek
Mr. Rudolf Koch
Ms. Ruth A. Koehl
Mr. John Kozdron
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene L. Kramer
Mrs. Lois M. Kurkul
Ms. Linda L. Kwasnicka
Ms. Mary Jo P. Lackamp
Ms. Dolly Lang
Dr. and Mrs. John T. Lanning, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Lapinski, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. Marvin E. Leedy
Dr. and Mrs. Laurence J. Lembach
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis M. Lessick
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Liccardi
Ms. Joan Luxon
Mr. and Mrs. Seth Luxon
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Mahl
Mr. Carl M. Majewski
Ms. Hannah M. Mangan
Mrs. Carol L. Manista
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel T. Marchetta, Jr.
Mr. Thomas R. Marco
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Marron
Mr. William A. Marshall
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Marsiglio
Mrs. Esther Marsiglio
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. Matuszewski
Mr. Frank McCafferty
Mr. and Mrs. Donnie R. McDaniel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. McFadden
Mr. and Mrs. John F. McGarry

Reverend Thomas A. McGovern
Ms. Mary C. McGuirk
Mr. James M. McGuirk
Mrs. Patricia A. McLaughlin
Ms. Linda R. McMahon
Mr. and Mrs. William A. Meadows
Ms. and Mr. Steven R. Mennen
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Merkel
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas R. Miklich
Mr. Kevin Mirande
Mr. and Mrs. Don Misheff
Mrs. Sheila Mockler
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Moldovanyi
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Moriarty
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Mulac
Reverend John J. Mullee
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Mullin
Ms. Catherine M. Murray
Ms. Mary R. Murray
Mr. Dennis Murray
Ms. Elizabeth A. Murray
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle E. Nay
Mr. and Mrs. David Neumann
Mr. Ross Nicol
Mrs. Marcia M. Nock
Mr. and Mrs. David P. O’Brien
Reverend Donald P. Oleksiak
Mr. and Mrs. Frank R. Osborne
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick T. Osborne
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Pacyna
Mr. Robert J. Pech
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Pentek
Mr. David Phillips
Mr. Frank J. Pikovsky
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph G. Ponyik
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel R. Potopsky, Sr.
Mr. Patrick T. Primm
Mrs. Priscilla S. Prizzi
Mr. Scott Pulcifer
Ms. Patty Quinonez
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Quirarte
Mrs. Bernice Raineri
Mr. Matthew Reed
Mr. Peter G. Reibold
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Rickey
Mrs. Alison Riegel
Mr. Charles Rink
Ms. Maureen A. Roche
Sergeant and Mrs. Luis Rodriguez
Mrs. Colleen Rouse
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Rubin
Mr. Dominic Ruby
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Ruby
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Rusnaczyk, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy F. Scanlon
Mr. and Mrs. Harry P. Schmidt
Mr. Pete Schram
Mr. Terry L. Schreiner

Ms. Karen Shehadi
Mr. Ty Shehadi
Mr. and Mrs. James W. Sikon
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Skerl
Mr. and Mrs. Burt T. Slowbe
Mr. Kevin L. Smith
Mr. Anthony Smole
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur P. Smyth
Mr. Paul J. Soska III
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey M. Spetrino
Mr. Kenneth S. Spirko
Mr. and Mrs. Edward W. Stanzeski
Mr. and Mrs. C. Anthony Stavole
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Stefanko
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Strahler
Mr. and Mrs. Marijan Strancar
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Strauss
Mr. Andrew Strigle
Mr. Donald F. Sulhan
Mrs. Rose Sullivan
Mr. Eric Sylvester
Mr. Steven Szy
Mr. and Mrs. Chester F. Talarczyk
Mr. Frank Talerico
Dr. and Mrs. Alan A. Tambe
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. Roy A. Thornton
Ms. Annamarie Tomaro
Ms. Rose Marie Torma
Mrs. Thomas A. Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. James S. Tsai
Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Tsivitse
Reverend Ron Turek
Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Turner
Mr. and Mrs. John Urban
Mr. and Mrs. Rudolf Urban
Mr. and Mrs. Robert G. Urbanski
Ms. Joan Vallero
Mr. and Mrs. Craig R. Vernick
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Verrecchia
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent J. Vielhaber
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew F. Wade
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Wadowick
Mr. Gregory C. Walk
Mr. David Wallace
Ms. Lina Wallace
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. Walsh
Reverend Francis P. Walsh
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Wargo
Ms. Debbie Warman
Mr. and Mrs. Albin J. Weiler
Mr. John J. Weiss
Mrs. Jeretta Weiss
Reverend Edward F. Weist
Mr. Jim Weist
Mr. Thomas M. Welsh, Jr.
Mrs. Constance Wilkins
Dr. and Mrs. Edward G. Wilt
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Monsignor Robert Wolff
Reverend Paul J. Wysocki
Mr. and Mrs. Mark C. Yantek
Mr. Donald R. Yert
Ms. Kathleen T. Young
Mr. Peter Zaccari
Mr. Benny Zingales

FOUNDATIONS & ORGANIZATIONS $300-599

BakerHostetler
CBIZ/Mayer Hoffman McCann
Contractors Choice Inc.
Davey Commercial Landscape Services
Fedeli Family Charitable Foundation
Gordon Food Service
Medline Industries, Inc.
Nerone & Sons, Inc.
Order of the Alhambra Al Jana Caravan 159
Order of the Alhambra Mahdi 142
ProBAKE Inc.
Snap Count Leadership
St. Andrew the Apostle Parish
St. Augustine Health Ministries
Willham Roofing Co., Inc
Zabor Funeral Home, Inc.

We thank our many other donors  

who made thoughtful gifts to Regina 

Health Center in 2017. Please consider 

joining one of our Giving Circle 

Societies in 2018. We regret if we have 

inadvertently excluded or misspelled  

any names. Please call the mission 

support and donor relations office at 

330.659.5132 so that we can correct  

any errors. Thank you.
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Help Us “Spruce up the House” 

We welcome special support in this milestone 25th anniversary year  
to help us “spruce up the house” through our much-needed renovation 
project, with plans to update resident rooms, renovate the dining and 
common living areas, and more [see the executive director’s letter on page 
2 for more details]. Here are a few ways that might make it easier for you  
to help in 2018.

CHARITABLE IRA — If you are 70½ or older, you can make a direct  
transfer to charity from your Individual Retirement Account (IRA) up to 
$100,000 per individual. Your rollover will count toward your required 
minimum distribution and you will avoid income tax on the amount  
of the gift transfer. 

LONG-TERM APPRECIATED SECURITIES — Instead of making a gift with 
cash, a check or credit card, consider making a gift with long-term 
appreciated securities (securities you have held for over one year)  
and avoid the capital gains tax. 

INITIATE A MONTHLY DEDUCTION from your checking or savings account or 
from your credit card to spread your annual giving throughout the year.

Because the RHC Board of Directors is placing high importance on 
the renovation for an improved and safer resident experience, they 
are prepared to take funds from the coveted reserve fund to begin the 
project. The reserve fund was established and built to help RHC sustain 
an overwhelming circumstance such as loss of revenue from a market 
downturn, growing health care costs, damage to the building or some  
other unplanned event. The hope is to replace the fund as promptly as 
possible. Your 2018 gift will not only help support the renovation project,  
it will ensure that RHC’s reserve fund stays intact by replacing the removed 
funds to begin this costly project.

All donors who make a gift in 2018 will be eligible to designate their gift to 
support the renovation project or for the general operating fund, which is 
where most gifts are applied. Since it is imperative to raise annual funds 
for the general operations of RHC, you can also designate your gift to be 
applied to both funds. Anything you can do will be greatly appreciated.  
If you can do more this year, the renovation will offer added security and 
peace of mind in a new and improved Regina Health Center. Thank you  
for your support.

Call Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo at 330.659.5132 for more information or to  
discuss giving options. Donate online at reginahealthcenter.org.
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April 19 �
CIRCLE OF ABIDING 

LOVE MASS AND  

DONOR RECOGNITION 

CEREMONY (by invitation)

April 25 ��
LAUNCH OF LUNCH  

AND LEARN SERIES 

Presentations on a variety of 
important senior living topics 
will be held monthly at noon for 
community members. Presenta-
tions are free and open to the 
public. See our Facebook page 
or www.reginahealthcenter.org 
for monthly topics. RSVP today 
at 330.659.4161.

June 18  �	

HOLY-IN-ONE GOLF 

OUTING AT FIRESTONE 

COUNTRY CLUB  

Registration begins at 10 
a.m. Tee-off at Noon. Call 
330.659.5132 for sponsorship 
information or visit  
www.holyinone.com.

Aug 18  	�

ANNUAL CAR CRUISE-IN  

 (August 29 rain date); an 
assortment of polished classic 
and muscle cars; open to the 
public. There is a donor picnic 
on the same date by invitation.

Please contact Maureen 

O’Neill-Laszlo at 

330.659.5132 for more 

information about  

RHC events.

Skilled Therapy Team Promotes  
Maximum Level of Independence

There are many reasons why someone needs therapy—

after surgery, broken bones, a heart attack, stroke, 

arthritis, respiratory distress and more. Whatever the 

reason, Regina Health Center has a multi-disciplinary 

team that includes nursing, social services, therapy 

and spiritual/social programming to deliver a holistic 

approach to rehabilitation. The team provides 

exceptional resident care and clinical excellence in 

delivering comprehensive rehabilitation services to enhance daily living skills and 

restore prior quality of life.

All services and treatments are prescribed by a physician and implemented by trained staff 

and licensed professionals. Comprehensive rehabilitation services include:

PHYSICAL THERAPY—helps increase strength, balance and mobility, and decrease 

pain and discomfort. The goal is to return to normal activity, and is necessary 

before the reintroduction of any exercise programs after an injury. The focus is 

on movement safety to prevent future injuries.

OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY—focuses on performing everyday activities, such as 

feeding and dressing. Transferring and positioning techniques are taught to 

help participants live more safely and independently. Basic home skills, such as 

laundry, cooking and microwave use, are also taught. There’s even a caregiver 

education component to help families assist their loved ones safely.

SPEECH THERAPY—provided by a licensed, certified speech-language pathologist, 

these services are designed to help improve communication and clarity of speech. 

The focus is on identifying strategies to help with memory, as well as breaking 

down and organizing information to ease the decision-making process. Speech 

therapy can also help with swallowing disorders, including dietary planning.

Join RHC Therapy Director Jennifer Quill on April 25 at noon as part of the RHC Lunch 
and Learn Series to find out more. Jennifer will be presenting on “The Benefits of Therapy 
Services.” Visit www.reginahealthcenter.org or the Regina Health Center Facebook page for 

more details about the Lunch and Learn Series. 
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Women and the Word Series
Sister Donna Mikula, OSU, pastoral care director 

at RHC, hosted the Women and the Word series for 

residents, family members and the community during 

the Lenten season. The Women and the Word series 

was initiated by Father Lou Papes, a retired priest in 

Cleveland, after experiencing several religious and 

lay women giving their perspectives on life, faith and 

death. Fr. Lou decided to gather a team of women 

of faith, who developed Women and the Word, a 

preaching initiative in honor of Sister Mary Lavin, a 

Carmelite sister. Sr. Mary Lavin (1929-2016) was an 

inspiration to her Carmelite community and to all who 

knew her and treasured both her contemplative spirit 

rooted in the Sacred Scriptures, as well as her powerful 

witness of the challenges of the Second Vatican Council 

in the life of the Church.

The Women and the Word series creates a welcoming 

and supportive environment for the preaching of 

the Sunday Scriptures from a woman’s perspective. 

The initiative offers a series of weekly preaching on 

the readings for the upcoming Sunday by women of 

faith with a guided reflection and sharing. The series 

provides an opportunity to hear the Word of God 

from the unique perspective of the lived experience 

of women ministering in the Church to prepare the 

mind and heart for the proclamation of the Word at 

Sunday’s Eucharist. “Providing high-quality spiritual 

programming for our residents is a priority at Regina 

Health Center. This series was very well received by all 

who attended,” said Sr. Donna.

Richfield Chamber of Commerce  
Names RHC Business of the Year

The Richfield Chamber of 

Commerce named Regina 

Health Center the Richfield 

Business of the Year for 2017. 

The chamber presented the 

award at its annual banquet 

and meeting in January, with the award given for 

demonstrating success, being recognized in the health 

care industry regionally and nationally, being a good 

citizen in the community, and for making an economic 

impact on Richfield and the region. “It is a tremendous 

honor to be named business of the year, especially 

considering how many exceptional businesses there 

are in our community,” said Regina Health Center 

Executive Director Mark Yantek. “It is also a testament 

to the hard work of our 220 employees and their 

commitment to provide quality, compassionate care, 

which has led to Regina Health Center receiving several 

other recognitions over the past year.”
r
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WIN A TRIP FOR 2 TO PEBBLE BEACH®  IN CALIFORNIA!P

Vacation for two includes*:   • Roundtrip airfare  • Three night stay in an ocean view room at The Lodge at 
Pebble Beach™  • Rental car during your three night stay   • One round of golf with cart for 2 at the Pebble 
Beach Golf Links®  • One round of golf with cart for 2 at The Links at Spanish Bay™  • Pebble Beach® gift card

Purchase Pebble Beach® raffle tickets  

for $100 each. Only 200 will be sold.  

The drawing will take place at the Holy-In-

One banquet reception on June 18. 

Call Cheryl Dolego at 330.659.5142  

to purchase tickets today.  

*Some restrictions may apply.
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Thank you to our Wish List donors who donated either cash or items in response to the Wish 

List requests in our last newsletter. Several items were purchased because you responded. 

Listed below are new or popular repeat requests from the residents or caregivers for resident 

use. We appreciate monetary gifts unless noted otherwise. If an excess of gifts are received, your 

kind gift will be directed to the annual fund to further our mission of care and compassion. 

wish list

A Ministry of the Sisters of Charity Health System Regina Health Center has chosen to print responsibly on paper containing post-consumer recycled fiber.

ACTIVITIES DEPARTMENT  

The Order Out/Eat In Fellowship Lunch Program has gained popularity with residents.  

We are accepting gift cards to local restaurants so residents can participate in an occasional treat 

from their favorite restaurants. You can also make a donation designated for this purpose.

RAFFLE BASKET ITEMS (can be holiday-themed or everyday use items)

Gift basket proceeds benefit the activities programming for residents. Anyone is eligible to enter 

to win a basket... residents, staff and visitors to RHC. Call Vicky Putt 330.659.5154 for more 

information.

HOLY-IN-ONE GOLF OUTING RAFFLE

Raffle basket items are needed for the Holy-in-One Golf Outing on June 18. At the 2017 Holy-In-

One event, the raffle raised $18,260 for resident care and winning bidders walked away with 

terrific prizes. We are looking for donations of restaurant gift certificates, tickets to sporting or 

entertainment events, sports memorabilia, instant lottery tickets, craft beers, and good wines. 

Call Cheryl Dolego at 330.659.5142 to schedule a drop-off or pickup time of your donated item.

PASTORAL CARE

Flower fund for funerals and holy days throughout the year — $35 each

Communion hosts for one month — $80

Communion wine for one month — $150

Advent candles for Advent wreath — $85

Thank you for supporting the Regina Health Center mission.

Financial and estate information contained in this newsletter is offered for general 

information and is not to be interpreted as legal or professional advice. Please consult 

with your attorney, financial or tax advisor for information specific to your situation.

NEWSLETTER CREDITS

The Heart of Regina Health 
Center newsletter is published  
in the spring and fall to keep  
our supporters and residents 
updated on the many wonderful 
people and things that take  
place here every day.  

WRITERS/EDITORS
Brad Hauber
Maureen O’Neill-Laszlo

CONTRIBUTING WRITERS
Cheryl Dolego
Lori Presser

DESIGN 
Diane Roberto

Please Like us on 
Facebook. We frequently 
share resident 
events and photos, 
organizational news and 
employee recognitions.


